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Rules Committee,

To - Members of the Senate Rules Committee - 
RE - HB2927 
From - Andrew A. Clark, Pendleton

Members - our electoral system is outdated, obsolete, and in need of revision and updating.
The concept of the Electoral College is no longer valid. 
Please approve HB2927 for consideration by the Senate so that the voices of individual
Oregonians are heard just as are all the voices of all Americans across the nation. 
Many thanks and best regards - Andrew 
Please a

Andrew Clark 
andrewaclark1940@gmail.com 
70787 SW Douglas Drive 
Pendleton, Oregon 97801
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